
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District 
Board of Fire Commissioners 

REGULAR MEETING 
Tuesday, December 1, 2020 at 10 a.m. 

 
 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the regular meeting scheduled for 
December 1, 2020 has been cancelled and rescheduled for 

December 15, 2020 at 9 a.m. Pursuant to the direction of the Chair 
of the Board. 

 
 
 

Dated this 10th day of November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 

Janis Galassini, County Clerk and Clerk of the Truckee 
Meadows Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners 


